
Re Marulan South Limestone Mine SSD-7009 
 
I am writing concerning the proposal to drain Barbers Creek and Tallong Dam to supply water for the 
dam at Boral. 
I am very upset at the lack of consultation. We didn't even know anything about it until this 
morning.  
We need our water for irrigation and firefighting. 
It is s beautiful place and full of wildlife and birds. 
I strongly disagree with this proposal.  
 
I have forwarded my partners email to you and agree completely with all of her objections.  
 
Please don't let the mine take our water  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Lee-Anne Dalton  
3 Huon st Tallong 2579 
 


